
                                                                                                                                             _______________________________                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                 St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School 

                                                                                                                                                         1 Langley Road, Slough, SL3 7AF 

                                                                                                                                                                     Telephone (01753) 527020 

                                                                                                                                                                                Fax (01753) 576919 

                                                                                                                                           Email secretary@st-bernards.slough.sch.uk 

 

                                                                                                                                                          Headteacher: Mr Paul Kassapian MA 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Open Evening 27th September 2017 Invitation 

 
As the new Headteacher of St Bernard’s Catholic Grammar School, I would like to invite prospective 

parents and pupils to our Open Evening on Wednesday 27th September from 6.00pm to 8.00pm.  I will 
address parents at 6.30pm and 7.30pm and tours of the school will be available from 6.00pm till 7.45pm. 

 
The school’s staff and a selection of students will be attending the evening to show you what we do so well 

on a daily basis. Senior staff and the Admissions Secretary will be available to answer any questions about 

the admissions process. 

We will also be holding Open Mornings on Tuesday 3rd, Wednesday 4th & Thursday 5th October at 9.15am 
prompt. Parents are encouraged to attend both the Open Evening and Open Morning to experience the 
atmosphere in our unique and distinctive school. 
 
Please visit our website on www.st-bernards.slough.sch.uk where you will be able to view our Outstanding 

Ofsted Report, Prospectus, and our outstanding GCSE and A Level results for this year.  Our pupils’ 
academic results are outstanding and rank us amongst the highest performing schools nationally.  
 
I do hope you will be able to join us and I look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Kassapian 
Headteacher 
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